The Pinkstaff Estate #2 was drilled and plugged
in 1952. The well has started flowing fresh water to
the surface. The plugging procedure used did not separate
two aquafers which contain different qualities of water.
The well needs to be reentered and plugged to separate
these waters and stop the surface water flow.

Exhibit #1 shows a sketch of the wellbore on page
one, location map and photo on page two, and a proposed

plugging program On page three.



